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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

KS2 
Visit by Primary Workshops for Schools 

Tuesday 18 October 2016 
 

On Tuesday 18 October all children in KS2 will have the opportunity to take 
part in an English storytelling workshop led by Primary Workshops for 
Schools. 
 
Each year group will spend an hour concentrating on their speaking and 
listening skills in order to tell stories through, poetry, rhyme and creativity. 
 
“All our story-telling workshops encourage children to have an imaginative 
response, leaving them with stories in their heads to retell at home” 

Primary Workshops for Schools 
 

 
To cover the cost of the workshop a voluntary contribution of £2.50 per child is 
requested. There is no obligation to do so however, and your child will not be 
excluded from this activity should you decide not to contribute. However if 
there are insufficient responses the activity will not go ahead.  
 
We hope you agree that this will be a very worthwhile experience for your 
child. Please complete the reply slip below and return it to school by Friday 14 
October.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
KS2 Team 
……………………………………………………………………………………….

.KS2 
Visit by Primary Workshops for Schools 

Tuesday 18 October 2016 
 

Child’s Name …………………………………………     Class …………………. 
 

 
I enclose £……………. to cover the cost of the above workshop.  
 
 
Parent/Carer’s signature ……………………………… Date …………………… 
 
  
 


